

## Newsletter January 2024



Happy Holidays from the Boys & Girls Club of Greater Nashua - our Club has been filled with joy this holiday season!

Keep scrolling to learn more about highlights from the last month.



## **Around the Club**





CLUB MURAL IS FINISHED



SANTA STOPPED BY THE CLUB



ESPORTS TEAM ARE CHAMPS

With the help of grant funding from the New Hampshire State Council on the Arts, our mural is complete!

The mural was designed by Cristhian Londono, our Director of Cultural Arts, and artist J. Daniel Correa Osorio.

Club members in grades K-12 assisted in the planning and painting.





Our Club ESports team members are the 2023 N.E.E.L. Champs!

Congratulations to Alex, Jowell, and Aiden!

As a founding Club of the North East Sports League, we unveiled our brand new Esports area in the Teen Center in June. Team members have put in the work required to become league champions!



## **Ways to Support**



Through volunteering, mentorship, or a monetary donation, you can make a lasting impact in the lives of our Club members!

Click here to learn more about volunteer opportunities!

Click here to donate and invest in the next generation!



## **Community Support**





160+ Fidelity Investments employees raised funds to allow 20 of our members to shop for holiday gifts for their families!



Seaboard International Forest Products purchased and wrapped over 200 gifts for our members!



Proctor Ski & Board donated 5% of one week's December sales to the Club, they raised \$2,000!



AutoFair Volkswagen of Nashua donated \$1,500 during their Thanks for Giving event!

Relive the night!



Thanks to our lead sponsors Lovering Volvo, Northpoint Construction Management, Triangle Credit Union, and Ferd and Jan Martin! BIDS FOR KIDS HOLIDAY AUCTION

MOST SUCCESSFUL IN CLUB HISTORY

Through continued generosity and support, we reached our event fundraising goal in support of Nashua's youth!

This was possible due to the strong collective support of all who participated, both in the room and online.

Thank you to all who came out and supported our mission. We can't wait to see you in 2024!

Click here to see all photos from the night!

Click here to learn more about volunteer opportunities!

Click here to donate and invest in the next generation!

Boys & Girls Club of Greater Nashua | One Positive Place, Nashua, NH 03060

Unsubscribe mfitzgerald@bgcn.com

<u>Update Profile</u> |<u>Constant Contact Data</u> Notice

Sent bymfitzgerald@bgcn.compowered by

